
 

Encore residents and staff celebrated Nursing Home 

Week with lots of games, a snow cone truck, and 

plenty of fun.  Families enjoyed 

celebrating in a big way, including live 

entertainment,  a Beach Day, ‘70s Day, 

and County Fair Day.   

 



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

G. Hayes          6/02 

F. Hammonds     6/14 

R. Bacon          6/28 

 

Employees: 

Gina Grant    6/05 

Tessa Sapper   6/07 

Breanna Hagerty   6/17 

Happy Anniversary 

 
 

Javonne Mack   6/08, 7 years 

Cameron Carter   6/29, 5 years 

Vickie Fuller    6/01, 1 year 

Ronna Jones    6/03, 1 year 

Tessa Sapper    6/25, 1 year 

 

 

“More powerful than the will to 

win is the courage to begin.” 

   - Orrin Woodward 

Mothers at Encore enjoyed 

arranging fresh flowers in honor 

of their special day.   



 
With handmade hats, homemade Mexican food, and a 

piñata filled with favorite candies, Encore residents had a 

festive fiesta in honor of Mexico’s Independence Day 

known as Cinco de Mayo.   

Bible study time is a favorite 

of residents and staff alike.  

Folks meet together to read, 

pray, and encourage one 

another in their faith.  Special 

thanks to David Poe for 

leading the Bible Study.   



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

•  


